
 

 

 

Memorandum  

South Gorge Trail  

October 5th, 2020-October 19th, 2020 

 

 
 
To: Residents, Employers, and Employees  
 
From: LaRiviere Inc.  
 
Location: Water Ave to Elm Street and Sandifur Parking Lot 
 
The purpose of this memo is to inform the community about what is going to take place over the next 
two weeks on the Hamilton Corridor Project.  
 
Water Avenue-30-inch Pipe to Elm Street: 
 

1. Crews will begin demolition at Water Avenue-10/5/20-This will take 2 working days. 
2. Crews will be installing 60-inch and 72-inch manholes at Water Avenue-10/6/20-Ths will take 4 

working days. 
3. Crews will be installing 30-inch Storm pipe-10/13/20-This will take 5 working days.  

 
Sandifur Parking Lot Improvements:  
 

1. Crews will be installing silt fence-10/6/20-This will take two working days. 
2. Crews will be removing jersey barriers-10/7/20-This will take one working days.  
3. The grade crew will begin grading and shaping Sandifur Parking lot-10/7/20-This will take 5 

working days.  
4. Crews will be installing access stairs-10/15/20-This will take 3 working days.  

 
Please keep in mind this is construction and things are likely to change on a day to day basis. We will 
do our best at keeping the public updated on any significant changes that may arise.  
 
We understand that this may be a short-term inconvenience and we hope to work together with you in 
a professional and amicable manner for the long-term improvement of the surrounding areas. Please 
know that each day during this project, we will be mindful of the impact we are having on the 
surrounding businesses and neighborhoods, while staying focused on the benefits of the completed  



Demi Sanders, Public Relations.  
 
17564 N Dylan Ct Rathdrum, ID 83858  

p. 208-683-2646 ext. 229 | f. 208-667-6388  

c. 208-699-3123 


